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FWEC
DECemBER TOUR
Tour:  	M ad Anthony’s Original Brewing Company
When:	 December 17, 2009
Location:  2002 Broadway, Fort Wayne, IN 

Tours will be run in groups of approximately 30 and will commence at 5:30pm, with 
successive tours at 6:00pm and 6:30pm.  Please request a specific tour time when you RSVP.  
With limited space per group, we can’t guarantee you’ll get your requested starting time, so 
register early, or drink while you wait. Mad Anthony’s has capacity for up to 125 attendees.  
Mr. Blaine Stucky, Brew Master, will conduct tours and provide tasting samples; however, 
you’ll have to purchase your pints once you’ve identified which brew you like.  You’re also 
responsible for meals and/or appetizer costs.  Menu details available online at:  http://www.
madbrew.com/food/MadAnthonyMenu2009.pdf   The Fort Wayne Engineers’ Club has 
also extended an invitation to the American Society for Quality, Northeast Indiana, Section 
0905.  RSVP by December 14th to FWEC Treasurer Mr. Ryan Stark, (260) 456-0809, 
or e-mail your reservations with requested tour start time to:  FortWayneEngineersClub@
yahoo.com.  There will be an opportunity to enjoy great food and drink during this FWEC 
event, so please register early as this will be a ‘FIRST COME, FIRST SERVED’ occasion! 

Upcoming Tours
• January’s tour will be the Norfolk and Southern dispatch center on Thursday, January 
21st beginning at 7PM.  This tour will be limited in numbers so watch for information on 
our web site to sign up.    
• February will be at Indiana Tech with a tour and presentation on renovation of the Seitz’s 
Center built in 1857 (to be renamed Administration Center) and the innovative installation 
of a geothermal multiple-building heating and cooling system.  More information at http://
www.indianatech.edu/News/Pages/Makeover.aspx
• March is scheduled for 7 PM the 25th for a tour of Old and new technology in 
broadcasting transmitters for WOWO.  We will meet off of HWY 24 West at the 
transmitter site (identified by a tall antenna) and see the famous 100,000 watt transmitter 
which is now dormate due to newer digital equipment which will also be on display.  Jack 
Didier will be our tour guide.  An additional historic treat will be the exciter for the almost 
implemented stereo AM system patented by our local engineer, Bob Streeter, who is also 
expected to be in attendance.  Visit the WOWO website for more interesting history 
information.  
• April will be planned for a return visit to the Filtration Plant to see ongoing improvements 
to the water system. 

Notes
Friends we will miss:  Robert “Bob” Westerman passed away in November. 
Welcome new members: Merritt Webb, Kate Katrana, Michael Boschet, and Vickey Hogge.

Membership and Dues:  Dues are delinquent after Jan 1st. Please send dues and 
engineering student award donation to the treasurer, Ryan Stark, 828 West Oakdale Dr., 
FW, 46807.  

National Engineers Week is 
February 14-20.  The Awards 
Banquet on the 20th is at Indiana 
Tech in the Andorfer Commons.  
The American Society of Civil 
Engineers is the lead organization 
for E-Week and Rick Slayback is 
the Chairman.  Jake Dinius heads 
up the Achievement Awards; Jim 
Delaney is taking nominations 
for Citizen Engineer; Pat Delaney 
handles public relations; April 
Bledsoe is responsible for banquet 
arrangements; Amy Delaney is the 
Treasurer; and a variety of other 
FWEC participants will be making 
the week a success.  Many activities 
are planned for Engineers Week to 
present engineering to the public 
and remind all of the importance of 
engineering in daily living.  We could 
use your support on the Committee 
or as one of 10 award presenter 
during the banquet.  FWEC provides 
presenters for the FWEC award and 
Weitzman sponsored awards.  Please 
contact Jake Dinius for additional 
information (260) 797-9819.

Help Promote FWEC!
FWEC runs great tours! Invite co-

workers and ask them to join – $10/
yr – memberships on web site. Feel free 
to post this newsletter at your place of 
business! Check FWEC items for sale 
at www.FortWayneEngineersClub.org - 
sales support student awards.  
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Past Tours and Outings 
November 18, 2009

The FWEC enjoyed a joint tour of the Fort Wayne Metals facility w/ ASM & SAE which included dinner at 6 PM and tour 6:45PM.  
Fort Wayne Metals was a very gracious host and one of the industry leaders in medical wire making.  More info on www.fwmetals.com.  
“The Leader in Medical Wire.”  Fort Wayne Metals wire ends up in medical devices saving lives.  They grew from a small wire mill in 1970 
to the market leader for custom-drawn precision fine wire for medical and surgical products in the US and provide round or flat wire of any 
shape, strands or composites like DFT®, Titanium alloys or Nitinol. 
OCTOBER 22, 2009
    Another great FWEC tour with Bill Maxwell and Andrew Schipper who covered the St. Joseph River Dam with the new switchgear 
and generator building and the old original 1930s pump building connected to the dam.  We were all over the facility and if anyone missed 
anything it wasn’t Bill’s fault - 28 members and guests attend.  Summary: new switchgear building with two 34.5/4.160 kV transformers, 
a 1000 kW, 1500 hp diesel generator, protective relaying and supervisory control.  The old building has four pumps that draw water from 
two wet wells and deliver water through valves and two parallel 42” pipes to the filtration plant.  Two new pumps operate at 4160 volts 
from the new switchgear and two older pumps are back-up and operate at 2400 volts delta served from two I&M transformer banks fed 
from two different lines.  The plant is checked twice a day and Dam operation includes adding summer batter boards and removing in the 
fall and checking trash screens at heavy times during the year.  Concrete maintenance work is scheduled in the near future.  The city’s water 
needs come from this dam reservoir, backed up by water impounded at Cedarville and at Hurshtown Reservoir.  
September 24, 2009 

The Public Safety Academy of Northeast Indiana, at 7602 Patriot Crossing in the Southtowne Community Revitalization Enhancement 
District (CRED), is part of economic development on the south side of the city.  Don Perry was our guide of this fine facility, one of 
the first installations in the nation to use state-of-the-art fiber optics broadband to deliver training to Allen Co schools through ACEnet 
and Verizon’s Fiber-to-the-Premise.  The Public Safety Academy of Northeast Indiana - is a regional facility employing state of the art 
on-site and distance learning training and education offerings for first responders and future public safety leaders.  It employs innovative 
technology and best practices to provide the finest offerings to a 12 County Northeastern Indiana region.  Its mission is as follows: 1. 
Deliver integrated public safety training to over 5000 regional 1st responders.  2. Provide education for future public safety leaders in a 
dynamic learning environment.  3. Employ best practices and innovative technology in public safety training and education.  – http://www.
publicsafetyacademy.org/
May 16, 2009

Fort Wayne Railroad Historical Society tour at 5808 Edgerton Rd, New Haven.  The Fort Wayne Railroad Historical Society Inc. 
the all-volunteer award-winning organization dedicated to preserving, displaying, and operating historical railroad equipment relevant to 
the steam era in the Midwest - Formed in 1972 to preserve historic steam locomotive no. 765.  They recently completely rebuild no. 765, 
originally built for the Nickel Plate Railroad in 1944, and the locomotive is now rolling again.  More information www.traintown.org.  
APRIL 16, 2009

Tour of WFWA PBS Channel 39 (at Coliseum and Crescent) about 25 people were guided by Mark Ryan (Creative Services Manager) 
and Matt Kyle (Broadcast Engineer) who did an excellent job.  This tour provided great insight into all the equipment and expertise 
required to run a TV station.  A big thanks to Mark and Matt.   

Joke
No joke...  Happy Holidays from the Fort Wayne Engineers’ Club!  

Treasurer, Fort Wayne Engineers’ Club
828 West Oakdale Dr.				  
Fort Wayne, IN 46807	
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